
Nikki’s 
Notes 

It has been 
brought to 
our 
attention 

that several of our 
lovely friends have sent us a 
letter or card via "snail mail." 
Unfortunately, if it's been 
within the last 12 months, we 
have not received it. We've 
spoken with the post office 
here in town and they don't 
know why our letters are not 
being received, but please 
know we are not intentionally 
ignoring any of you. It means 
the world to us to hear from 
each of you and I'm sorry for 
any miscommunication due to 
this fact. For now, please direct 
any letters to our email or to 
our mission board office where 
they can scan it to us. Thank 
you all for your understanding.

June 9, 2016

Dear Praying Friends,

We would like to take this opportunity to praise the 
Lord for His provision. Many Cambodians are very fixated on 
material gain, and I often remind Christians that we are not to 
worry about these things, and that God will provide. The Lord 
put us to the test this past month. I lost my wallet one day in 
circumstances that offered us no hope of recovering it. Since 
we live in a cash-only economy, a fair amount of money was lost 
as well. We tried to resign ourselves to the loss and trust that 
God would provide for us, though we had no idea how. The 
very next day, my wallet, including ALL the money in it, was 
returned to us. The whole situation was nothing short of a 
miracle. Our faith was strengthened, and we were able to testify 
of God’s goodness to many around us through this 
circumstance. God truly does provide, and we are so grateful to 
Him, and to the many of you who are the instruments of God’s 
provision to us.

With great joy 
we announce that the 
Brown mission team 
will be growing! The 
Lord has blessed us with 
another child, due this 
upcoming January. 
While we are very 
excited about this, at 
the latest doctor’s 
appointment, they informed us that there is a risk of serious 
complications for both mother and child. We greatly appreciate 
your prayers in this matter. Also, please continue to pray for all 
of our health, as we continue to teach at the church and do 
regular Bible studies in the village.

For His Name’s Sake,

The Brown Family 
Romans 15:20-21

Prayer Requests 

• Health and safety

• Salvation of Nhup, Rattana and Jone

• Language learning

• Teaching location in Veal Sbow

• Health for Nikki and baby


